

The Ray Shepherd PAC is proud to announce the launch of the **Ray Shepherd PAC Facebook Group!** All parents and caregivers are invited to join here:

https://www.facebook.com/groups/335103690763286/

Follow our Facebook Page at:

https://www.facebook.com/Ray-Shepherd-Elementary-PAC-490391988381899/

(Or just type "Ray Shepherd Elementary" in your Facebook search bar)

We are always looking for ways to communicate with parents and Facebook gives us the convenience to do just that by keeping you updated on a regular basis.

In addition to the school's regular emailed newsletters, you can find:

Hot Lunch reminders Sporting events

Volunteer Opportunities Recent School News

PAC Meeting Reminders Fundraising Event details

*Please note this is created and managed by parent volunteers and is not a discussion forum - it is for INFORMATION ONLY. Any questions regarding your child's education should be directed to their teacher or to our Principal directly. Thank you!